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Call to Order: 

 

 

 

 

 

Visitors: 

 

 

Member Arrives: 

 

Executive Session: 

 

 

 

 

 

Reconvene: 

 

Complaint: 

 

 

 

Landfill/Transfer 

Station: 

 

 

 

Solid Waste Review: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes Approved: 

 

 

Adjourn: 

COMMISSIONER PROCEEDINGS 

 

October 11, 2010 

 The regular meeting of the Lincoln County Board of Commissioners was held in the 

commission meeting room of the courthouse Monday, October 11, 2010.  Chairman Al 

Joe Wallace called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m. with Vice-Chairman Terry Finch 

present and Member Steve Errebo absent.  County Clerk Dawn Harlow was in 

attendance. 

 

Others present for portions of the meeting:  Norman Mannel, Debora Zachgo and Randy 

Pickering. 

 

Member Steve Errebo arrived at 8:27 a.m. 

 

Human Resource Officer Debora Zachgo requested an executive session to discuss 

personnel.  Steve Errebo moved to recess into executive session for ten minutes from 

8:34 a.m. – 8:44 a.m. for the purpose of discussing personnel matters of non-elected 

personnel with Human Resource Officer Debora Zachgo and County Clerk Harlow 

present, seconded by Terry Finch.  Motion carried. 

 

The chairman reconvened the meeting to regular session at 8:44 a.m. 

 

Norman Mannel related that his civil rights might have been violated when a 

commissioner requested that he put away his pocket knife at a previous commission 

meeting.  Mannel put the board on notice of the possible violation.   

 

Carrie Meili, Landfill/Transfer Station Operator, via telephone, requested approval to 

attend training November 3-4 in Hutchinson.  The board approved the request.   Meili 

requested approval to return to winter Saturday hours beginning November 5.  The 

board approved.  The winter Saturday hours will be 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  

 

Randy Pickering, RanDan Inc, as per the Lincoln County, Kansas, Solid Waste 

Collection Contract, provided a review of services provided and the current costs of 

operation.  Pickering related that he would like to see an increase the ensuing year as he 

did not receive an increase for 2010, but was seemed hesitant on requesting a specific 

dollar amount.  After discussion, the group determined an acceptable percentage range 

for possible increase.  The board made no decision this date. 

 

Steve Errebo moved to approve and adopt the minutes of the October 4, 2010 as 

presented, seconded by Terry Finch.  Motion carried. 

 

With no further business to come before the board the chairman adjourned the meeting 

at 10:40 a.m. until 8:00 a.m. Monday, October 18, 2010 in the commission meeting 

room of the courthouse.  

 


